NORTH CHELMSFORD WATER DISTRICT

P.O. Box #655 North Chelmsford, MA 01863-0655 Tel. (978) 251-3931 Fax. (978) 251-1181

The Monthly Meeting of the Board of Water Commissioners of the North Chelmsford Water District was held on November 2, 2020 at the Washington Street Office. The meeting was convened at 6:05 p.m. with Commissioners Bruce Clark, David Irvine and Robert Leavitt, Treasurer Daysha Morell and Superintendent Bruce Harper present.

Commissioner Irvine made a motion to accept the minutes of the October 5, 2020 Monthly Meeting, seconded by Commissioner Clark; the vote was unanimous.

Bruce Harper spoke about the proposed development of 12 Duplex buildings off Groton Road by North Star Reality. He said that he is proposing that North Star pay for the cost to bring the water pipes to the project from Scotty Hollow. And that their Entrance Fees be used to pay for materials. Commissioner Irvine made a motion to approve this, seconded by Commissioner Clark, the motion passed, the vote was two in favor and Commissioner Leavitt opposed.

Daysha Morell said that our Free Cash was approved by the State

Daysha Morell also said that two new computers were purchased for the Office.

Commissioner Leavitt made a motion to change the start time of our Meeting to 4:00 p.m. until at least April, seconded by Commissioner Irvine, the vote was unanimous.

Commissioner Clark made a motion to adjourn at 7:10 p.m. seconded by Commissioner Irvine; the vote was unanimous.

Respectfully Submitted,
Report M Leavill

Robert M. Leavitt, Clerk